
Notice Date:  November 13, 2018 

    

 
KING COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT #2 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
There will be a Public Hearing at the regular meeting of the Board of 
Commissioners for King County Fire Protection District #2 on Tuesday 
November 20, 2018 at 5:00 pm.  The meeting will be held at headquarters 
Station 28 located at 900 SW 146th St, Burien WA. 
            
The purpose of this hearing is to hear public testimony from citizens with 
respect to the 2019 budget and all sources of revenue, in addition to any 
proposed increase in revenues or taxes for King County Fire Protection 
District #2. 
 
       
 
 


